
From: Liz Johannsen [mailto:   
Sent: 10 September 2021 23:15 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 

Hello, 

 
I would like to object to the Stop up order and redirection of princes parade. This is such a 

beautiful place. People can get onto the beach easily if they park on princes parade.  
 

They can walk or cycle along our beautiful canal, these amenities have become very 

important to for so many people locally and from further afield. The wonderful wildlife 
would be displaced if these houses are built. 

 
We need this wonderful outside space more than ever. 

 

Yours sincerely. 
Liz Johannsen 

 




